
680/CFTR 
Rogers Broadcasting Limited 
13 Adelaide Street East 
Toronto 1, Ontario 362-1441 

September 28, 1971 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 2, Box 298, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, U.S.A. 
18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I would like to thank you for your listener s letter of September 22, 

1971 and the interest you have shown in CFT". This letter will confirm 

your reception of CFTR on 680 KHz between 9 42 and 10:12 pm EDT on 

Tuesday, September 21, 1971. 

I trust you enjoyed listening to CFTR and h 

in the future to receive us again. 

Yours truly, 
ROGERS BROADCASTING LIMITED 

Ron Turnpenny 
Director of Engineering 
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